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May 15, 1974

Car] W. Dabelstein
3300 North 56th St.
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr., Dabelstein:

Thank you for your letter concerning picking us up back there in October of
last year. Evidentally vour first letter was never received,

However you might be interested in learning that H. Schubrath is not here
at KRDO TV but is with Channel 9 in Denver and has been with them since
1960.

Sincerely, 447ﬁ;2;:;z/

Charles Upton
Chief Engineer
KRDO

CU:1lna

KC TV CHANNEL 13 FM STEREO



